



Megan Degenfelder - Superintendent of Public Instruction Dicky Shanor - Chief of Staff

## MEMORANDUM NO. 2023-012

TO: School District Superintendents

**Accountability Coordinators** 

**Principals** 

**Curriculum Directors** 

FROM: Wanda Maloney, Chief Policy Officer

DATE: January 23, 2023

SUBJECT: Spring 2023 School Climate Survey Canceled

## **SPRING 2023 SCHOOL CLIMATE SURVEY CANCELED**

The school climate survey for alternative high schools has been canceled for spring 2023. This alternative school accountability survey, required by W.S.21-2-204(n)(iii) and Chapter 47 Wyoming Accountability System rules, section (f) and created by the Technical Advisory Committee, is a component of school performance ratings for alternative high schools within the Wyoming Accountability in Education Act (WAEA). Fall 2022 results and participation rates will serve as the required data for the 2022-23 school year indicator calculations.

The Wyoming Department of Education plans to resume both fall and spring climate survey windows in the 2023-24 school year.

For additional information, contact Jennifer LaHiff, Accountability Supervisor, at 307-777-8752 or jennifer.lahiff@wyo.gov.